
 

Reminder 

Supervisor Matt Letourneau to Hold “Dulles Direct” Town Hall Meeting  

Will Host VDOT Update on Route 50 Project  

  
Wednesday, May 22, 2013, 7:00 PM 

Lunsford Middle School 

26020 Ticonderoga Rd., South Riding,VA  

As part of his “Dulles Direct” initiative to bring county government closer to citizens, Supervisor 

Matt Letourneau will hold a Town Hall meeting on Wednesday, May 22 at 7 p.m. at Lunsford 

Middle School.  He will be hosting representatives from VDOT and Shirley Contracting to give a 

comprehensive update on Route 50 construction.  As always, he will take your questions on any 

topics you bring forward.   

Visit Supervisor Letourneau's Facebook page for updates on this and other things happening in 

the Dulles District and Loudoun County.  

To unsubscribe from future updates, please click here. 

 
 

http://lyris.loudoun.gov/t/43377253/147120082/106478/164/
http://lyris.loudoun.gov/t/43377253/147120082/78441/165/?f566cc7b=MTQ3MTIwMDgyLjY5NWE4Yjk0Njk0MDViNmQ4NTljZDBmZThkOTE4ZDVi&e5e2987d=NDMzNzcyNTM%3d&3e076d18=bmFuY3kubWNjb3JtaWNrQGxvdWRvdW4uZ292&x=d1047ce7

